LABOR RELATIONS



March 8, 2023

Mr. Ivan D. Butts President National Association of Postal Supervisors 1727 King Street, Suite 400 Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Ivan:

This is in response to your request to add the designation for Postmasters to NAPS's non-member report that is processed by the Postal Service. As we explained in prior correspondence, this change would require modification to our programming. A Rough Order of Magnitude has been developed which estimates the cost for making the requested changes. We estimate that the cost in making the changes to be \$12,600.00.

This is only an estimate and if this change requires additional costs, we will contact you immediately. If the cost is over estimated, and after all necessary programming is complete, any leftover payment will be refunded to your organization.

If you are interested in us proceeding with this change, please submit a check or money order for the full amount (\$12,600.00), made payable to the United States Postal Service and mail it to my attention.

Sincerely

Bruce A. Nicholson

Director

Labor Relations Policy and Programs